>> Morning Worship Order

Welcome & Announcements
Call to Worship

3 Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah

Prayer

792 My Eyes Are Dry

The Lord's Supper

642 Let the Lower Lights Be Burning

449 Thy Word

Offering

Scripture Reading

(John 15:1-11)

The Big Idea

Sermon Today:

"Making Room for Joy"

939 O Why Not Tonight?

Blessing

Records

204

for the week of December 8, 2019 Sunday Bible Class Sunday AM

Sunday PM 46 Wednesday 80 Contribution \$6578

Shepherds

Rob Miller

& Worship

Preaching Minister

Jeff Bigler (740.827.3113)

Dennie Green (740.695.0079)

Jerry Moore (304.639.4720)

Adam Davis 757.561.7576 adam@stcchurch.org

(740.310.9880) **Deacons**

Jason Baker (740.579.2020) Physical Facilities

(9.2020) (740.526.0392)
Facilities Education, Physical Facilities

Darin Clark (740.695.1343) Benevolence, Physical Facilities Scott McDiffitt (740.359.7656) Education & Youth

Jamie Judge

Randy Gallagher (740.312.0500) Benevolence & Finance Tim McKeen (304.270.8250) Education, Finance, Youth

Tony Johnson (740.391.0083) Physical Facilities & Youth Mike Slatt (740.695.9929) Benevolence, Finance & Physical Facilities

From Adam

Reading the Bible is exciting! Why? Because the Bible is the word of God, for the people of God, for the purposes of God. The Bible tells us everything we need to know about life and godliness. Reading the Bible deepens our understanding of life and God. Within the pages of the Bible, life is being dealt with.

One of the challenges in reading the Bible is understanding how it all fits together. The team at The Bible Project understand how important it is to see how the individual books of the Bible fit into the larger narrative of God's story, God's mission, and how we can join his mission. Therefore, they have created a Bible reading plan and videos that will help us better understand the Bible as a unified story that leads to Jesus — who is at the heart of God's story and mission.

Our goal is to read the entire Bible together in 2020. We will follow the reading plan crafted by the good folks at The Bible Project and supplement our reading with the resources they have created and offer to the world free of charge.

Join me as we launch an exciting journey through the Bible in 2020. I promise you won't regret accepting the invitation. God will bless you beyond measure!

Happy reading!

Family Newsletter

Thank You for joining us!

EXPERIENCE THE BIBLE AS A UNIFIED STORY THAT LEADS TO JESUS



JOIN US IN
READING THE ENTIRE BIBLE
TOGETHER IN 2020

SIGN UP TODAY!



Worship Gatherings Sunday — 10 am

Sunday — 6 pm

>>> Gathering Times

Bible Classes for all ages Sunday — 9am

Wednesday - 7pm

PO Box 308, 47694 Reservoir Road, St. Clairsville, OH 43950, 740-695-3268, stcchurch@sbcglobal.net

wifi password: stcfamily website: stcchurch.org





// December 15, 2019

Welcome!

To our guests:

We are so glad to have you with us today, and we hope you feel the same way! Our hope and prayer is that you will be both encouraged and challenged in your faith & you're seeking.

If you are looking for a church home, we would love to have you join us as we seek God and strive to follow Jesus. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask someone. We would love to study with you about God and God's purpose for us.

If you are just visiting in the area this weekend, we hope you will enjoy your visit and that you will have a safe return trip home.

>>> Prayer Requests & Updates

New requests and updates: Marilyn Boger has not been feeling well. Judy Garten (sister of Luretta Warrick) has been diagnosed with colon cancer and is requesting prayers. Cade Hannahs, a 2019 Barnesville Graduate who recently had a stroke, was transferred to UPMC Mercy Hospital to start Intensive Therapy. Randy & Sandy Nolte have been sick. Bill Rice has not been feeling well. He is having trouble with his blood sugar.

On-going prayers needed: Vickie Clem, Louise Craft, Bill & Sue Daley, Bob Digiandomenico, Christine Ewing, Rose Ewing, Tyson Frye, Randy Gallagher, Shelly Glasgow, Caleb Hayes, Mark Hayes, Dorothy Heil, Wayne Henthorn, Becky Hickenbottom, Jean Hillstone (Joe Hamm's friend), Janie Judge, Rick Kasper, Erleen Long (Kay Sowinski's friend), Charlie's & Peg Lucas, Bailey (Adam & Anna McCreary's sister), Jerry Moore, Donna Morris, Marie Patton, Vera Perry, Pat Rice, Karen Thomas, Martha Wade, Sue Wirsing & Zach Vickers.

In the Military: Isaac Gaston, Joseph Glenn (friend of Janet Lallathin), C.J. Harding (Terry Fitch's step-son), Jason Harris (Bill & Pat Rice's son-in-law) & Jayden Harris (Bill & Pat Rice's grandson).

Our Shut-ins: Sam & Delores Burkhart, Carolyn Campbell, Bill & Sue Daley, Joyce Orzolek, John Patton, Pearl Roy & Marlene Trisolene.

Expectant Mothers: Rebecca Gallagher (December); Kelly Hatcher (March)

Looking Ahead — Adult Bible Study

Sunday Morning Sanctuary — Hebrews Sunday Morning Fireside Room — The Art of Discernment (Part 3) Wednesday Night — Sermon on the Mount (Matthew 5:17-20)

Nursery Available

We have a nursery available for ages 0-2, and a training room. If you are a parent or caregiver, feel free to make use of them!

Ladies Bible Class

The Ladies Bible Class has come to an end for 2019. Class will resume in March 2020.

Meeting

There will be a meeting this morning in the conference room after worship for anyone interested in helping plan for Winterfest and the teens retreat in 2020.

The Bible Project

Anyone wishing to participate in reading the Bible in a year using The Bible Project, please sign up with Adam.

Scheduling A Meeting With Adam

Adam would love to meet with you and chat! You can see him or email him to set up a time that works for you!

No Services

There will be no services on Christmas Day (Wednesday, December 25th) and New Year's Day (Wednesday, January 1). We hope you have a happy holiday and enjoy your family and friends.

Address

If you would like to send Cade Hannahs a card, please send it to the address below:

The Lord's Table Preparation

& Door Greeters For 2020

We still have several openings available to sign up for being a door greeter or preparing the Lord's table for next year. If you can help, please make sure to sign up on the bulletin board by the office. Thank you to everyone who has volunteered to help prepare the Lord's Table & have been door greeters for this year!

>> News & Information

Leftover Teaching Curriculum

If any teachers have any leftover curriculum that they do not plan to use in the future, please place it on the brown table in the teacher supply room. Carol Kovachic will be donating it to the Potter's Children's Home.

Hearing Assistance Devices

We have hearing assistance devices available for those that may need them. They are available in the back.

Electronic Newsletter

If you are interested in receiving the newsletter via email, please submit your email address to the church office.

Young Adult Bible Study

We have started a new class for our young adults. If you have graduated high school or are in your 40's or younger, we encourage you to join us for class in the Fireside Room on Sunday mornings at 9 aml

Teacher Needed

We still need a teacher for the Cradle Class on Wednesday evenings. If you can teach, please sign up on the bulletin board.

Wednesday Night Classes

On Wednesday nights, we offer classes for all ages at 7pm. Our kid's ministry has classes for each age group in the classroom wing. The adults meet in the auditorium & are studying the Sermon on the Mount. Wednesday nights are a great way to get engaged with the church family and grow in your faith. If you haven't already, make plans to join us!

Connection Cards

If you are visiting with us today, we would love to get connected! There are connection cards in the back of the pews. Would you fill one out and place it in the offering tray or give it to one of our leaders?